Christ the King Board Meeting   Wednesday December 8, 2021 – 5:30 PM
 
Attendees: Bob Porter (Chairman), Chuck Rose, Jay Barry, Mike Jones-Secretary, Vicky Alonzo, Fr. Jack Conley, Natalie Svistoonoff (Executive Director), Angel Perez, Marion Bishop, Fr. Jim Strommer, and Dan Haverty.
 
Opening Prayer - Fr. Jack Conley 
 
Minutes October 13, 2021; Revision.  Bob asked to move consideration of 2 new board member to the next meeting. With this change, Minutes were approved. 
 
Charism Committee - Preliminary report from Fr. Jack on behalf of Charism committee.  Materials where provided for our consideration including references many sources of additional education on the Passionist Charism.  Work continues says Fr. Jack.
 
Ad Hoc Committee – Reported by Jay, Mike and Angel. Work is proceeding to contact 18 California retreat centers to learn more about their “Best Practices”, response to COVID and future strategies.
A list of questions is being used to address a similar set of information. 
 
Director’s Report: Executive Limitations Policy EL 8: Financial Conditions and Activities. Executive Director, Natalie S. presented her report: Director reported compliance with this policy. We are ahead of budget this year, staffing is still limited but recruitment is in process, some unanticipated tree trimming and security camera expenses, and Fall Gala produced funds needed for Quinn Room remodel.  
 
Good of the Order:  N/A
 
Adjournment and Closing Prayer 
 
Future Meetings: Next Board Meeting is Feb. 9, 2022
